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1981-1982 News Letter

This past year has been one of many changes and improvements
for our organization. Our new machine has been installed

and is working well. The corporation papers have been changed
to show our new location and trustees and have been rerecorded
with the State of New Hampshire. The 450 control links have
been reworked and are in the process of being installed. All
in all, it has been a busy and expensive year for our group.

Our Spring gathering held at Pheasant Ridge Country Club was

a success but the attendance was slightly down due to the
conflict with other activities taking place on the same date.
This coming year we will be sure to pick a date without conflict
so that we can have a good turn out.

At our annual business meeting, also held this year at the
Pheasant Ridge Country Club, it was voted to buy a Bird Watt
Meter for our Technical Committee to use in maintaining our
equipment. This has been done and is currently being used to
monitor our signal. It was decided at our meeting to delay

any decision for a year concerning the installation of telephone
facilities into our building. Our best estimate is that this
service would cost an additional ten dollars per year in dues.
Please be considering this commitment to public service; we feel
it would upgrade our whole operation and our image in the
community.

We have enclosed a list of names and addresses of paid members

for your use. If you have met anybody on the repeater whose name
is not on the list, please let us know. Our list has been shrink-
ing. If you know of others that would like to join our organiza-
tion, please have them contact us.



